ADDITIONAL TIPS

- > ON A DAILY BASIS, listen to morning announcements and read daily bulletins. Check the guidance website regularly for updated information.
- > Have your parents check with their employers or any organization they may belong to about scholarship opportunities.
- > Be sure your parents attend Simsbury High School's Financial Aid night next fall.
- > Check out materials in the Guidance Office regarding the **military's** college money and opportunities. Don't overlook ROTC, National Guard, etc.